Macdonald Collegiate
oo\ ewsletter

December 2024

Student Activity Council - December Update
The end of November leaves us with just three weeks for the start of the winter break, but the spirit here at
MAC doesn't stop! The SAC hosted fun activities to bring the spirit to the school as the cold days approach.

White Lie Day:

November started off with White Lie Day, where stu- ,

dents had the opportunity to write a harmless lie Jl f
about themselves by placing a piece of paper with the 3

lie onto them. All the students and a few teachers had

fun... it was a huge hit... maybe. -
Oreo Contest:

The Oreo Contest was hosted on November 14th in

the cafeteria. You know the rules: eat an Oreo hands

free, by placing it on your forehead and wiggling your EE=W
face to get it into your mouth. This was a blast! Students enjoyed it a lot and we must say that it was entertain-
ing looking at everyone trying the challenge.

% Moving into December, the SAC has many events and spirit days
in storel!

On December 6th students were encouraged to take part in the
White Ribbon Campaign. This is in honour of the unfortunate
killing of 14 women on December 6, 1989, done by a anti-femi-
nist man. White Ribbons will be handed to educate students
about gender-based violence. We encourage everyone, mainly
male students, to take a ribbon and to also sign a pledge
cutout. We are also accepting monetary donations towards this cause. It takes a school community to fight
against Gender Based Violence.

Next, our annual door decorating contest will be held on December 18th during period 2. There will be two
categories: Traditional and Most Eco-Friendly. Students will have the opportunity to bring materials and to
decorate their period 2 classroom doors.. The two winners will receive a pizza party lunch in the new year. We
can't wait to see the holiday season take over the hallways at Macdonald.

Our annual Holiday Cheer Assembly is coming up on December 20th. This is an amazing opportunity for stu-
dents to showcase their talent. We are happy to say that the auditions were amazing and we have a wonderful
show in store for our student community! That same day we are hosting a Spirit Day and encouraging every-
one to show up wearing an Ugly Sweater or Pygamas.

On behalf of the Student Activity Council, we would like to wish you and your family Happy
Holidays and may the New Year (2025) bring you good health, abundance of happiness and
prosperity.

Stay connected to the Mac community from our Instagram @blackscotpride_tdsb.

Our next Parent Council Meeting is Tuesday, February 18th at 7PM.





https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Community/Community-Services
https://www.ouac.on.ca/
https://www.ontariocolleges.ca/en/apply-now
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19K5rta_99MTz-ucpSqyZajjmv_ymkmh0/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19AJgmbZtmUhaXnIAyckFnIEAMCTErutb/view?usp=sharing
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/conedsecondarycreditprogram/Night-School
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/elearning/e-Learning-Day-School






https://forestofreading.com/white-pine-nominees/
https://tdsb.insigniails.com/Library/Home?libraryid=1232




Please visit our Website Here.


https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/johnamacdonald
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